
 

 

 

           4th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As your child is now in Year 6, we appreciate that you may be thinking of giving them some 

independence in walking to and home from school. If you wish your child to be able to walk home 

alone, we would like you to complete the slip below and return it to school. 

 

If your child has siblings in lower years, we would prefer for them not to have the responsibility of 

walking them home. 

 

Without your permission we will not permit a child to walk home alone and would continue with our 

usual practise of contacting you to confirm how they are getting home. We will also still request this 

information on trip letters that return to school after 3.05pm. 

 

As a general rule mobile phones are not allowed in school. If you wish your child to have a mobile 

phone for the walk to/from school, they will be expected to be handed to the class teacher at the 

start of the day and will be returned to your child at home time. Class teachers will explain this 

procedure to the children. 

 

Mr M Clark 

Headteacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Y6 Walking home 2023 

 

My child……………………………………………………………………………… class…………………………. 

 

may walk home alone from school. 

 

My child will/will not bring a mobile phone to school.( please delete as necessary) 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

 

Please return this slip to the office 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


